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Greetings Funseekers, 

Past President Ellen Guettler has made arrangements for our Annual Luncheon for 

January 21, 2022.  Please mark your calendar. 

Where:  Silver Bay Seafood Restaurant 

                5425 N. Henry Blvd. 

                Stockbridge, GA 30281 

                 

Time:  11:30 AM (Look for follow up reminder and RSVP prior to date). 

 

We realize the luncheon location is not convenient to the entire membership since our 

membership spans the state plus Alabama and South Carolina.  However, we encourage those 

in close proximity to consider having a lunch date in your area.  If anyone wishes to coordinate 

your area I will assist in any way I can.   

 

Funseekers member, Gayna Joy, had heart by-pass surgery on December 8th.   The surgery was 

complex and she remains in the hospital but is improving daily. Harry reports she is expected 

to make a full recovery.   

 

 



From our home to yours…………. 

 

& 

 

We look to our first 2022 Rally March 24-27 at Florida Caverns! 

Peace. 

Raymond Baggarly 


